17th January, 1972

Mr. A. Gardner,

Secretary

Department of Health,
295 Queen Street,
MELBOURNE 3000 -

Dear Mr. Gardner,

Re.: Sunbury Summer ﬁappening
Diggers Rest 29th - 31st January, 1972

Further to various conferences and letters on
the above happening. I hereby reguest that the Health
Commission provide assistance to our Shire Health Inspector,
in the form of additional inspectors from your relevant
sections, to help during the above pericd.

Early advice from you to what action you can
take in this matter would be appreciated.

Yours faithfully,

JOHN M, EKELLY
SHIRE SECRETARY



